Traffic Flow

Morning drop-off:

Parents may drop off their children in the morning by entering the south elementary lot from 65th W. Avenue only.  You will exit the south lot on 31st St.  Please pull forward to the crossing guard lines by the front office.  Do not stop at the entrance by the auditorium.  Cars will form two lanes when dropping off their children.  You must wait in line to exit the parking lot.  Do not attempt to drive down the center of the two lanes.  This will create an unsafe environment.  If you wish to walk your child to the building, you must park in the parking lot.  Do not leave your vehicle unattended in the drop-off loop.  Please be patient as you wait your turn to drop off and exit.  It gets very congested from 7:50 - 8:05 am.

Afternoon pick-up:

Please enter the south elementary lot from 65th W. Avenue only.  You must exit the south lot on 31st St.  Cars will form two lanes and line up around the loop to pick up area.  You must wait in line to exit the parking lot.  If you wish to go in and pick up your child, you must park in the parking lot.  Do not leave your vehicle unattended while in the loop.
